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C​OMMITTEE​ A​TTENDANCE​: 
The Services Review Committee met on February 10th, 2021  via Google Meets  to review the application 
of the Muslim Students Association (MSA).  Five  members of the Service Review Committee were present, 
along with four members of the MSA who came to present.  
 

G​OALS​: 

The Muslim Students Association shall provide resources and support to the Students of McGill University 
in the form of prayer services, mental health services, and professional development services catered to 
the Muslim community at McGill as well as community engagement events, educational courses on 
Islamic philosophy, jurisprudence, and history as well as Qur’an recitation and memorization.  

R​ATIONALE​: 
As per the Internal Regulations of Student Groups (VI. 6.3, VII. 7.1.b), Services shall be student-run 
organizations which extend the Society’s provision of services to Members of the Society. The 
organization’s mandate must be to provide resources and/or support to Members. Services may also 
provide referral, awareness, education, or advocacy services in addition to their provision of resources 
and/or support. 
 
The Services Review Committee was satisfied that the mandate of the MSA was in line with the provisions 
of resources and support to Members, as their proposed Service will include chaplaincy/counselling to all 
students, social events to bring together the Muslim community at McGill, advocacy for the Muslim 



student community and daily prayer space, among other offerings. The MSA has a typical reach of 
hundreds to thousands of students every year and has a long history of benefitting the daily lives of 
Muslim McGill students. Becoming a Service will allow the MSA to retain its current level of service to 
students sustainably and without having to rely on uncertain sources of funding. There is currently no 
comparable Service that particularly serves the Muslim community.  
 
The MSA constitution can be found ​here​.  
 

R​ECOMMENDATION 
The Services Review Committee recommends that the Muslim Students Assocation be instated as a 
service.  
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

The Services Review Committee 

 

https://clubsportal.ssmu.ca/wp-content/uploads/wpforms/674-58fd2f67ad44188fce172a157a83ab4e/2021-02-09_MSA-McGill-Service-Constitution-Final-303849a766c5fa6518264862e20bbd68.pdf

